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Notice Number 39 020
NOTICE TO CUSTOM

PENDING FINAL DEREGISTRATION OF COMPANIES AND CLOSE CORPORATIONS

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission would like to advise customers that it would
be finally deregistering companies and close corporations as listed on Government Gazette
Publication 201906 on 28 August 2020.

Companies and close corporations listed on the above publication is advised to urgently file all its
outstanding Annual Returns including its Annual Financial Statements or Financial Accountability
Supplement before such time.

For further assistance kindly log a ticket via the CIPC online ticketing system www.cipc.co.za/
enquiries or call the CIPC contact center on 086 100 2472.

Yours sincerely,

Ri-

Adv. RW Voller
Commissioner
.21 July 2020
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